
 
 
 

23 March 2018 
 
Dear Akifumi Shimura: 
 

Congratulations! 
 
We are pleased to inform that you have been awarded a full student travel grant by the APCRS Local 
Organizing Committee. The grant will cover your registration, roundtrip airfare tickets, and 
accommodation for the conference.   
 
In line with this, we would like to ask for your contact details and preferred flight schedules.  As for 
your accommodation, we will send a separate email as we are still finalizing the hotel arrangements. 
 
Please visit the APCRS website for additional information and announcements.  You can also view 
the symposium schedule at http://mandaragat.org/apcrs/index.php/apcrs/4/schedConf/program.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
 
Porfirio Aliño, Ph.D. 
Chair 
Local Organizing Committee 
Asia Pacific Coral Reef Symposium 2018 
 
 
 


